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House Points  

We are thrilled to announce that Parks House have won this year’s house 
competition.  Congratulations goes to all students who earned points for their house 
during the course of the year. 
 
Parks     16021 
Attenborough    15732 
Owens       15242 
Rowling     15094 
Hawking       14934   
Frank    14667 
 

Final Assembly 
Thank you to all our parents and carers for your support this year.  Please join us in 
celebrating the end of, what has been, a challenging year for us all in the final assembly here  
 
Academic Year 2021-22 

The term will start in full for all year groups on Monday 6th September.  Students in Y7 and 
Y12 commence on Friday 3rd September.  Please see more detailed arrangements in Mr 
Jefferies letter sent earlier in the week – Please see in the Parent Bulletin area of the 
website. 

 
SUMMER READING COMPETITION 2021 
 
Take a photo reading in an unusual place and email it to literacy@bournside.gloucs.sch.uk 
by Friday 10th September. A house point for every entry and a prize for the winning entry in 
every year group.  
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Summer Holiday Activities - Brizen Young Peoples Centre - Please see flyer in the 
Parent Bulletin area of the website  
 
Electric Scooters 

 
Gloucestershire Constabulary have asked that we share some information about electric 
scooters.  See leaflet in the Parent Bulletin area of the website. 
 
Careers Newsletter  
 
See attached newsletter in the Careers area of the website	here	
 
New Sixth Form cafe  
	
We're delighted to be creating a brand new Sixth Form coffee shop/cafe space this summer. 
The newly created cafe will provide an additional vibrant social space for our Sixth Form 
students. Serving barista style coffee and hot drinks, hot and cold snack food, 
including bacon sandwiches, paninis, pizzas and salads, the cafe will be open throughout 
the day during school hours. There are also plans to transform the outdoor terrace to extend 
the cafe space even further. 
 
Open Evening - Thursday 16th September 2021 
 
We hope to be holding our annual open evening for September 2022 entry on Thursday 16th 
September 2021. Please do share the date with any parents of Year 6 children you may 
know. More details are available on the website here. 
 
Please see the school calendar on our website for forthcoming events: 
 
https://www.bournside.gloucs.sch.uk/calendar/ 
	
Contact over the summer break 	
	
If you have an urgent query, please be advised that messages to the admin inbox will be 
monitored periodically until school resumes session in September. 
 
If you have an Exams query please email exams@bournside.gloucs.sch.uk. 
 
We look forward to welcoming students back to school on:  
 

• Friday 3rd September - Years 7 & 12 ONLY	
 

• Monday 6th September - Whole School Return	
 
 
On behalf of all the staff at Cheltenham Bournside School we wish you a happy 
summer. 
 
 


